
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the provision we are putting in place for
the End of Key Stage SATs tests.

The meeting will take place in the school hall.

Monday 13th March 2023 at 3:15pm

This is an opportunity to find out what the staff of St Mary’s are doing to support your
children, and ask any questions you may have regarding SATs testing.

If you would like to attend, please arrive at the main office to sign in.

One of the incentives we will be offering is ‘SATs Supper’, in place of Golden Tickets for Y6
children only. This will run every Friday from 10th March - 5th May (excluding the Easter
Holiday), and your child will have various food treats at 2:30 as a ‘well done’ for their efforts
in the week.

If your child has any special dietary requirements that we should be aware of, then please
add these onto Arbor as soon as possible, if left blank we can assume that your child can eat
the exciting treats we have on offer.

Kind regards,

Mr Stammers

Year 6 Class Teacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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